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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Tuesday, January 02, 2018 10:49 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Food scrap pick up

 

________________________________________ 

From: renublalwani@gmail.com <renublalwani@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 7:44 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Food scrap pick up 

 

Dear Mayor, 

Greetings, 

 I am writing  to request that Scarsdale move ahead with picking up food scrap bins with our weekly garbage pick up. 

 I truly believe that if the  village wants to encourage sustainable practice of recycling and composting, it is crucial that it 

is made easy and convenient for the public. 

 

 Food scrap/ composting program started in Scarsdale last year was the best thing we have accomplished in the 

sustainability committee. Moving here from California, I was surprised that the village of Scarsdale did not have weekly 

recycling ( still doesn’t) and food scrap program. But, we have made slow progress and achieved quite few changes in 

last 2 years, thanks to some very hard and dedicated workers on the sustainable committee! 

 

As a working professional, I find it very inconvenient to do weekly drops of food scraps and often miss the timing 

window on weekend drops. Plus, with winter approaching it will only get harder. 

I am hoping the village will vote on picking food scraps weekly with our garbage collection to encourage a wider 

participation of the community to achieve a green and Sustainable Scarsdale. 

Thanks for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Renu and Anil Lalwani 

46 Greenacres Ave 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


